To All FosterTalk Members,
Here at FosterTalk we recognise just how worrying the current situation is for all our members and we know that you’re probably trying to carry on with as little disruption as possible, whilst doing your best to look after friends and family.  We want you reassure you that we will continue to provide the vital support our members have come to expect from our services. 
Following Government advice, as of tomorrow, Wednesday 18th March, all of our staff will be working from home. 
This however will not impinge on our customer service. We have contingency planning in place where we will continue to receive all of your calls and respond to any queries you may have. Our helplines are still running without being effected so someone is always available to listen and support you.
However we have taken the decision to freeze all of our internal and external training courses with immediate effect.  
Our sales and training team will be in touch regarding each meeting and once the virus is seen to be under control and the Government give the go-ahead, we will rearrange training courses and meetings when it is safe to do so.
FosterTalk apologise for an inconvenience caused but by following Government advise to ensure we stay as safe as possible in regards to the Covid-19 virus we will be able to resume as quickly as possible.
We don’t underestimate the impact of this challenging time for everyone, we will continue to communicate with you and support you throughout.
Stay safe and take care

We are here to support you.
https://www.fostertalk.org/
 

To inquire, call us on 0121 758 5013 or email enquiries@fostertalk.org

Kind Regards,

FosterTalk
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